
Staff report for action on SmartTrack Work Plan 

STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY 

SmartTrack Work Plan 

Date: January 8, 2015 

To: Executive Committee 

From: City Manager 

Wards: All 

Reference 

Number: 

SUMMARY 

City Council on December 11, 2014 directed the City Manager, in collaboration with the 

Toronto Transit Commission (TTC), Provincial Government and its agencies, to bring 

forward an interim report to the January 22, 2015 meeting of Executive Committee on an 

accelerated work plan for the review of the SmartTrack and Regional Express Rail (RER) 

plans.   

EX1.12 Request for Report on Review of SmartTrack and Regional Express Rail Plans, 

December 11, 2014, City Council. 

This placeholder report is to advise that the City Manager will be providing a report to 

the January 22, 2015 meeting of the Executive Committee responding to Council's 

request.  Additional time has been required to complete this report to ensure proper 

consultation and collaboration across City Divisions, the TTC and the Province.  

SIGNATURE 

_______________________________ 

Joseph P. Pennachetti 

City Manager 
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